
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Early Christmas surprise for White Lion Walk 
shopper! 

 
White Lion Walk Shopping Centre in Guildford is delighted to announce that Wendy Cook 
from Guildford is the lucky winner of a brand new Ipad after winning the centres Scratch-back 
weekend competition. 
 
Picked at random out of hundreds of entrants who signed up to White Lion Walks newsletter, 
Wendy was presented with her prizes by the Centre Manager, Steve Cotney on Wednesday 
5th December – the perfect early Christmas present.  
 
Steve commented: “We were delighted to be able to present Wendy with her Ipad prize. I 
think it is fair to say that she was delighted and incredibly excited to have won the competition 
especially just before Christmas. We pride ourselves on also offering extra surprises for our 
shoppers through our events and competitions and Wendy’s reaction was most definitely one 
to remember. I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our shoppers a very Merry 
Christmas and hope they have a great 2013.”  
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